
St.  Mark's  School
SoUTHBOROUGH

Mas  sachusett s

9  October ,  1 924

Dear  Mr  »  Deane ,
Yes,  the  School  has

reopened,  and  I  am  hard  at  work  again
after  a   very  busy  and  most  interesting
summer  in  France*

It  is  a  pleasure  to  hear  from  you
and  to  know  that  you  recall  the  matter
of  the  photograph,  which  we  plan  to
have  suitably  framed  to  hang  in  the
editorial   room  of   "The   Vindex."

As  to  the  size  of  the  photograph,
I   can  make  no  very  definite  suggestions.
The   photographers,   I   believe,   have   cer¬
tain   standard   terms   for   various   sizes,
but   with   these   I   am   unfamiliar.   I   had
in  mind,  however,  a  picture  of  what  in
my  ignorance  of   the  subject   I   should  call
about   the  ordinary  or   average  size,   such
as  the  photograph  of  yourself  which  you
sent   me   last   spring,   or   a   trifle   larger.
But   I   should  prefer   to   leave  the  size   to
your   judgment,   as   well   as   the   position.



Whatever   suite   you   will   suit
be  only  too  glad  to  have  the

With  every  good  wish,  I
Sincerely   yours

us.   We  shall
picture .
am

ft
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